
Please bring the post cards with you to school on Monday 
6th January 2020. 

 

Year 1 
Holiday Project 
December 2019 

 
 

Next half term we will be learning about different countries 
around the world.  

 
Where in the world have you visited? Do you have relatives living 
in other countries? Have you got any post cards you could bring 

into school? Could your relatives send you a post card from 
where they are living? 

 
We would love to see any post cards you have, which will help us 
to locate where in the world the post card has come from and 

help us to name the nearest oceans.  
 

 
 

Your postcards will be included on a display in your 
classroom. 

 


